
Hello   Comly   Community,  
 
If  your  child  currently  receives  Speech  Therapy  services  at  our  school,            
please   feel   free   to   contact   me   directly   at    amenuau@philasd.org .   
 
 
I  am  available  to  you,  via  email,  as  a  resource  for  information  regarding              
how  you  may  be  able  to  help  your  child  maintain  speech  and  language              
progress   while   at   home.   
 
I  will  do  my  best  to  address  your  questions  and  concerns  regarding  your              
child’s  speech,  and  I  may  be  able  to  offer  useful  activities  and  exercises,              
direct  you  to  helpful  websites,  or  in  some  cases,  electronically  provide            
limited   materials.   
 
I  will  reply  to  your  email  as  quickly  as  possible,  but  please  keep  in  mind  that                 
I  currently  have  60  students  on  my  caseload.  Response  times  will  vary,             
depending  upon  the  complexity  and  needs  of  each  communication          
received.   
 
Thank   you.   Please   let   me   know   if   I   can   be   of   service.  
 
 
 


